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Age Magnificently

Our Community Newsletter
Discover what's going on in our community.

Introducing Eternal Butterfly: A Dignified End of Life Response
Here at Minnehaha, we strive to create a community of belonging. When
residents move here, they join a new social circle, develop meaningful
relationships with residents and staff, celebrate joy, concerns,
accomplishments, and major life events. When a resident dies we may feel
surprise, shock, and grief. In response, we are introducing the Eternal Butterfly
program to increase awareness and provide opportunities to say goodbye to
our friends and neighbors. When someone is at the end of life, a candle will be
lit in the lobby and outside of the resident’s apartment to signify that they are
actively passing. A small table with notecards will be placed outside of the
apartment, and you are encouraged to share your memories and write
goodbye messages on these notecards. Death doulas are available to sit vigil
at someone’s bedside during this time of transition. After someone has
passed, we will gather for a send off in the lobby as a way of acknowledging
this person’s humanity as well as to honor their life shared with us. A candle
will remain lit in the lobby for one week with a remembrance plaque.
Additionally, Grief Groups are held weekly on Thursdays to support support
and bereavement. 
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Happy Birthday!

New Residents
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December, for a variety of reasons, brings many
celebrations. It’s a time for honoring traditions
and for making new ones! What is something that
you always do in December? Has that tradition
changed in more recent years?

Celebrations are an important part of our shared
rituals and routines. When we live together in
community, we share one another’s struggles, to
be sure. And we also have the privilege of
celebrating together! Since you’ve come to senior
living, have you learned about any of your
neighbors’ favorite traditions or celebrations? You
just might discover it a blessing to your spirit
when you share celebrations. May this be a
season of great purpose for you, and may you
finish this year knowing the blessings of
belonging in community.
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Please join us in welcoming
our new neighbors!

Steven W.- Apt. 417

 

The Mighty Mavericks are at it again! The team
is ending the year strong with a great
performance in the Spark Challenge! Join us at
the Really Big Show on December 6 to see what
teams make it to the playoffs and on December
12 to vote on how the prize money is spent. 
Happy Birthday

12/2 Margaret E.
12/3 Janet D.
12/7 Peggy O.
12/8 Carl P.
12/11 Reggie F.
12/19 Jan R.
12/29 Carol S.
12/30 Julie S.

December  Birthdays

New Move Ins
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